Hi Harry,

Please take this e-mail as confirmation that | have consulted with all tenants/parties who occupy 90High Holborn, and
on the basis of the amendments that DP9 have Put in place, we no longer object to the development and this decision
on the amended drawings as presenttous on 5 " of April.

I've also spoken to Elaine directly today to inform her that Olswang will no longer to objecting to planning application (
REF 2015/4407/P).

Please as discussed when we last meet that on the 5" of April, please contact us closer the time of the construction
start date so we can get a better understanding of planned delivery and access to site, so I'm fully informed and can
cascade the plan to our tenants and suppliers of what to expect well in advance of works starting.

Kind regards

Simon

Simon Ryan
UK Operations Manager
D +44 20 7067 3155

E simon.ryan@olswang.com
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